
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Puissegur. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:38 PM 
'Frank Puissegur' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01080-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 
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'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Frank Puissegur <frank@puissegurpa.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 20213:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: 20200226-SU 

Frank D. Puissegur 
Certified Public Accountant 
Past-Chairman, Florida Board of Accountancy 
Office: (863) 648-4467 
Fax: (863) 648-4983 
Cell : (863) 698-2628 
e-mail : frank@puissegurpa.com 

From: Frank Puissegur 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 20213:15 PM 
To: Clifford Khemraj <cliffjagdeo@gmail.com>; mfriedman@deanmead.com 
Subject: 20200226-SU 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

This note is to plead that the proposed certificate sought by Environmental Utilities, LLC not be granted. I have grave 
concerns regarding their capacity to build the project; have they ever done a project of this magnitude before? I am 
concerned about their financial stability; I have seen the accounting from their water system and it apparent that they 
are highly leveraged in that endeavor. I have issues with their ability to get the money to finance the project; do they 
have verifiable funds arranged or do they expect the County to assist them? The management of the enterprise also 
gives me heartburn; in dealing with the water utility I have had difficulty contacting any office personnel; it appears that 
they work one morning a week. This is a big project and having a third-party for-profit enterprise injected into the 
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equation makes no sense.  The County needs to set aside the time, manpower and money and do this properly.  There 
are reasons for government and this is certainly one of them.  Again, deny this certificate for the above reasons and 
more. 
 
Frank D. Puissegur 
Office: (863) 648-4467 
Fax: (863) 648-4983 
Cell: (863) 698-2628 
e-mail: frank@puissegurpa.com 
 


